Legal Notice:

Vehicles for Sale:
Tuesday, February 16, 2021
The South Salem Fire District is accepting bids for sale of:

(A) 1999 Freightliner FL 106 Heavy Rescue (17,106 Miles)
All bidders must submit their firm bid quotations in writing.   All bids must be received by 7:00 PM EST – Tuesday, February 16, 2021. Bid offerings received in a format, or upon a form other than the specified form will be considered for rejection. The South Salem Fire District reserves the right to accept, or reject any or all bids.  

.   

Bids must be submitted in a sealed enclosed envelope, sealed, and clearly marked 
“Freightliner Rescue Bid” 
Bids may be hand delivered or mailed to:

South Salem Fire District 
Attn: Kevin Andros, District Property Manager 

1190 Route 35
P.O. Box 51
South Salem, NY  10590

Picture of vehicles are available on SSFD website. http://www.southsalemfire.com   Click photo gallery/ apparatus.
The fire apparatus and equipment listed in this sale offering is sold on an “AS IS - WHERE IS” basis with no sale conditions, written, verbal, or implied warranties. 

For further information on the sale offerings, contact the District Property Manager,  South Salem Fire District, 1190 Route 35, South Salem, NY; Phone: 914-763-3706. 7:00 AM -1:00PM EST / Monday thru Friday, or email @ firehat@ optonline.net   

Notice Dated: January 19, 2021
Neal Blum/Secretary

South Salem Fire District

